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UNIVERSIDAD
DE GRANADA

Mercedes Lopez Roldan, Director of the International
Office of the University of Granada confirms that Olga
Lvova, from the Moscow State University named after
M.V. Lomonosov (RUSSIAN FEDERATION), has
attended the 12% Staff Training Week (Erasmus+
Partner Countries) organized by the University of
Granada from 2 to 6 July, 2018 within the framework
of the Erasmus+ programme. The purpose of the Staff
Training Week was to exchange mutual experience and
best practice procedures.

Granada, 6 July, 2018



